
Rules Committee, 

The old process of electing Presidents that was created for a population over 200 years ago 

through the electoral college is ridiculously ineffectual! It's time to use our current abilities with 

current technology to count national popular votes and bypass the middleman, the electoral 

college. Using anything but the National Popular Vote is unconstitutional; I deserve to be 

authentically represented in electing our President.  

SIncerely,  

Carol Klemz 

Carol Klemz  

cklemzart@centurylink.net  

1250 NE Glacier Ridge Rd.  

Bend, Oregon 97701 
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